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Please pass legislation that will protect wildlife & decrease accidents along Highway 

20.  

I was a passenger in a car heading to Sisters from Salem, OR at dusk last year and 

we almost hit a dead deer in the middle of the highway a few miles west of Sisters. 

Clearly some other poor driver had already hit the deer but there hadn't been time to 

remove it so it was still creating a hazard. 

Since that's a heavily used highway it's important to put in some wildlife over or under 

passes to improve safety for all. 

Thank-you, Kathy Miller 

 


